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July 7-11 we hosted our annual Vacation
Bible Camp. An amazing team of

volunteers came together to put on a
program full of fun and the truth of the
gospel. During the 4 nights we had 149

kids attend. Kids learned that God
created them with a purpose and that
He sent Jesus to die on the cross for

their sin. It was a great time of building
relationships within our church family
and with many from our community.

Thank you for all the prayers leading up
to this event. We are already praying

about VBC 2026!

 

PRAYER REQUESTS
FOR OUR LEAD TEAM AS WE PLAN FOR FALL KICK OFF
OF OUR MIDWEEK PROGRAM
PRAISE FOR AN AMAZING WEEK OF VBC  AND
CONTINUED PRAYER FOR SEEDS THAT WERE PLANTED
THERE TO TAKE ROOT AND GROW 
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